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Dear Co-Chairs McLain and Gorsek, Vice Chairs Boshart-Davis and Starr, and 

members of the committee,  

 

I am writing to urge you to design and pass, in these coming days, a transportation 

bill that will serve all Oregonians. Please give strong consideration to public transit, 

which is essential to students, single parents, and lower-income households. Since 

we can no longer count on (at least for now) Federal funding for our civic needs, it’s 

hugely important to support electrification programs (charging stations, for instance) 

so that we all work together to reduce air pollution and meet climate change goals.  

 

Thank you! 


